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Date: October 16, 2024 

 

 

Attention Residents:  Riverview Av (Linden St to Cora St) 

 

 

Reference:   2024 Capital Improvement Project – Street Improvements 

    Contract 24-00229-00-RS 

    PVEMENT PATCHING AND RESURFACING 

 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

On October 17, the contractor will complete the street patching and resurfacing.  This phase of work will take 

approximately 3 days.  Note that all work is weather dependent and unknown conflicts may cause delays. 

 

The tentative schedule is as follows: 

 

10/17 to 10/18 – Pavement patching, as marked.  The majority of this work is on the north side of Riverview. 

10/18 to 10/19 – Structure adjustments, miscellaneous cleanup and paving final surface. 

 

NO PARKING will be allowed on the street between 7:00 AM and 6:00 PM during these dates. 

 

You will generally have access to driveways at all times, however there may be limited access to the street and 

driveways while the contractor is working. 

 

If you have questions or concerns about this project, please contact Nick Rankin at 773-682-2243, 

nrankin@chastainengineers.com or Becka Shipp at 847-391-5388, bshipp@desplaines.org . 

Sincerely, 

 

 


